
An excise tax (just another term for a sales tax, which Oregon isn't supposed to have) would make owning a boat unobtainable for 
many Oregon families.  This would also cause many small, local, businesses to go under as it would affect boat dealers, 
accessories sales, marinas and fuel station.  I strongly oppose this measure and any form of sales tax.


